MARSHALL COUNTY FISCAL COURT JUNE 20, 2018 BUDGET WORKSHOP 9:00 A.M.

The Marshall County Fiscal Court held a budget workshop on Wednesday, June 20, 2018 in the Fiscal Courtroom, Marshall County Courthouse, Benton, Kentucky. Elected Commissioners: Dr. Rick Cocke, Johnny Bowlin and Bob Gold; County Attorney Jeff Edwards were present. Kevin Neal, County Judge/Executive presided.

Topics of discussion were as follows:

- Non-profit funding, Guests Robert Long, Terry Watkins and Peter Weber, experts in non-profit fundraising, presented possible funding options.
- · School Resource Officers
- Hotmix FY18-19
- Rating of roads
- Changes made since May 1st
 - Road Fund
 - o E-911
 - o AOC/Judicial Building
 - o Coroner
 - Investigator Salary
 - o Economic Development Secretary
 - Desiree' Hermosillo's hourly rate for Judge's Admin Assistant and retirement for Economic Development Secretary duties
 - Interlocal Agreement with the Treasurer's Office
 - o Capital Projects Line for the new Multiuse Building
- Treasurer's Office Duties for ABC
- Assistant ABC Officer Duties
- · Commissioner Training hours and travel expenses

Judge Neal declared the budget workshop closed.

Respectfully submitted by,

Desire Humos

Desiree' Hermosillo Fiscal Court Clerk